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DIFFICULT DECISION AT MAJESTIC 

SMILING WITH TEARS IN THEIR EYES. Heavy a.m. rains on top of already wet conditions 
forced cancellation of the golf portion of the Superintendents' Annual Golf Tournament 
at Majestic Oaks on Monday, September 18. This decision made in favor of saving the 
course had to be reached by, left to right, General Chairman John Nylund, Host 
Superintendent Don Lindblad and M.G.C.S.A. President Keith Scott. Approximately 150 
superintendents and their guests did enjoy a great evening including excellent 
hors d'oeuvres, dinner and drawings for prizes. 


